
   
        NEW WASTE COLLECTION 
                      GUIDELINES 

 
Please contact the City of Jasper with any questions at 706-692-9100. 

 

• Weekly Curbside Garbage Service (95-gallon cart will be delivered by Waste Pro – there 
will be no charge for the initial cart to our existing customers!) 

• Your new cart will include a flyer with your day of service information.   

• Billing questions and calls regarding service will still be handled through the City of 
Jasper. 

 
Garbage Collection Guidelines:  

• Carts must be placed at the curb no later than 6:00 AM on your collection day. 

• All garbage must be bagged and placed inside of the container. 

• Only the 95-gallon cart provided by Waste Pro will be serviced. 

• Due to the use of automated equipment, please pay close attention to the cart 
placement guidelines included below. 

 
Cart Placement Guidelines:  

The front of the container is where the lid 
opens. The wheels are on the rear. The front 
of the container should face the street and 
the rear should face the house. 

Starting Aug 1, 2022, Waste Pro of GA will be the City of Jasper’s new solid 

waste collector for residential customers. The following services are included: 


